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MINISTER OF THE INTERIOR

Ottawa,Ontario,
August 29th, 1922.

Dear Sir Arthur Ourrie:-
Upon my return to the Oity, I 

have had placed before me your correspondence relative 
to the removal of the Forests Products Laboratories 
frpm Montreal to Ottawa, and I note that the McGill 
University is unable to provide, rent free, suitable 
accommodation for these Laboratories.

It is regrettable that you appear to 
be unable to secure proper accommodation, 
been holding space here for some considerable time 
awaiting your decision, and I fear I shall have to give 
the Public 7/orks -Department an answer in the very near 
future.
your premises and the serious condition it is in at the 
present time, I fear that it will be necessary for my 
Department to take action as indicated.

I have

Owing to the inadequacy of the building on

Believe me,
Yours faithfully,

(Sgd.) CHAS. STEWART

Sir Arthur Currie,G.G.M.G K.C.B.,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal.
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